June 12,2000

Mr. Subhas Anandan, Esq.
Singapore

Dear Mr. Anandan,

Please transfer immediately the wire you received yesterday for
approximately $2.3 Million U.S. Dollars to Marc Collins-Rector to the
personal account of Chad Shackley. I believe you have a copy of my
passport on file.

We would also like to confirm that the approximately $1.1 Million U.S.
Dollars wired to your account from the joint account of Marc Collins-
Rector and Chad Shackley from Paine Webber was transferred to Chad
Shackley’s personal account last week. Chad will call you this evening
or tomorrow morning to confirm both transfers.

Both Chad and I thank you for your immediate and always professional

manner in handling our affairs.

Best regards,

Marc Collins-Rector Chad Shackley



